
Dear Families,          18.11.22 

Zoo Lab 

We have booked for Zoo Lab to come in and run sessions for the children on Friday 2nd 

December and Monday 5th December. Your child will be allocated a session on a day that 

they attend nursery.  

“For over 20 years, ZooLab has amazed, educated and inspired 

through our ethical and engaging hands-on animal encounters.” 

The children will be introduced to various animals through the story of ‘The Last Present’, 

making it a lovely, festive experience too! 

“Join ZooLab on a festive adventure told through storytelling, 
rhyme, and animal encounters! 

 
In this yuletide story, we join Father Christmas as he searches for 
the recipient of undelivered presents at the bottom of his sack. As 

he retraces his route to check everyone has a gift, we visit the 
homes of our animal friends to see their habitats and how they 

spend Christmas.” 
 

Allergies and Permissions 

Please ensure you have completed the form on ParentMail to give permission for your child 

to attend and inform us of any allergies to animals or creatures. Thank you. 

Voluntary Contribution 

We are using the generous fundraising total of £228 from the Autumn Treasure Hunt to pay 

towards these sessions, and will be digging into school fund for the remaining cost. We 

would like to ask for a voluntary contribution of £3.50 per child to go towards the final cost 

of the experience, which can be made payable through ParentMail. Please be aware that 

this is voluntary, and is a guideline contribution charge – feel free to donate any amount! 

 

Thank you, as always, for your ongoing support. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Kat Walsh and Jenny Martin (Co-Headteachers) 


